TO: Tohono O’'odham Nation
RE: Saint Francis Feast, October 4, 2020

The Hikiwan District St. Francis Committee is regrettably announcing the postponement
of this year’s celebration for the St. Francis Feast, October 4, 2020. Due to the recent
Covid-19 pandemic and the unknown certainty of the pandemics’ severity during this

time.

We all look forward to the celebration for our blessings. However, for the safety of

everyone the committee believes it is in the best interest of everyone that the celebration
be rescheduled to a later date. The committee has decided to move the St. Francis Feast
to next year October 4, 2021. This decision was made in mutual agreement with Pisinimo

District, and with the support of the other District’s St. Francis Committees
Please pray for all of our safety and that a cure will soon be available.

Thank You, God Bless, and Stay Safe

Hikiwan District St. Francis Committee Chairperson

Mohacl Plodona

Michael Montana



